
Special Year End Meeting 
Town Board, Town of Glen 

December 30, 2020, 9:00 A.M. 
Held at Town of Glen Town Hall 

 
PRESENT:  Supervisor John Thomas 
   Councilman Russ Kelly 
   Councilman Larry Coddington 
   Councilman Tom Murray 
   Councilman Ron Crewell 
   Town Clerk Roxanne Douglass 
    
    
Supervisor Thomas called the Special Year End Meeting to order at 9:00 a.m. 
 
Resolution for approval of Claims – motion made by Councilman Kelly, seconded by Councilman 
Crewell - 5 voting aye - so approved. 
 
Resolutions: 
 
Resolution No. 59 Approving purchase of insulation for the Town of Glen Highway Garage in amount 
up to $2,000.00 - motion made by Supervisor Thomas, seconded by Councilman Coddington - 5 
voting aye - so approved. 
 
Discussion was held regarding:  CHIPS monies have been received in amount of $70,978.00;  raise 
for Town of Glen Highway employees from .25 cents to .50 cents in year 2021 on hold until March of 
2021; FEMA monies are available for storm expenses/ Montgomery County DOT & Towns held mtg. 
re:  plowing/ Planning Brd vacancy - Susan Whiteman gave ltr of interest - will be interviewed at 
January meeting to make appointment/ Connect Gen status of the large solar farm in Glen. 
 
There being no further business, motion to adjourn made by Supervisor Thomas, seconded by 
Councilman Coddington – 5 voting aye – so meeting adjourned at 9:40 a.m.  
  
        Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
        Roxanne Douglass, Town Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


